MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE OF TYWYN TOWN COUNCIL
HELD ON WEDNESDAY 2nd FEBRUARY 2022 AT 7.00PM ONLINE VIA ZOOM

PRESENT: Councillor:  Matthew Cooling (Chair)
Councillors: Ron McCoo, Gareth Mason, Marisa O'Hara, Rowan Smith

OFFICERS PRESENT: Chris Wood, Town Clerk

IN ATTENDANCE: Aled Lewis, Anne Lloyd-Jones, Eileen Jones, John Pughe

1 APOLOGIES
Nancy Clarke.
Proposed by Councillor Marisa O'Hara, seconded by Councillor Rowan Smith and resolved to accept
the apologies for absence.

2 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST AND PERSONAL CONNECTION
None declared.

3 TO DISCUSS THE CAMBRIAN ROAD RECREATION GROUND DEVELOPMENT

Councillors discussed at length the development plans for the Cambrian Road Recreation Ground
and the design submitted by Freestyle. The scope of the discussions covered all aspects of the
project - budget, indicative costs, design, size of individual zones, site meeting with the developer,
delays to date and the best way forward.

It was agreed to put forward the following for ratification at the next Ordinary Meeting of the
Council.
e The Skatepark area to be no smaller than the existing footprint and should be 450 sq m.
e Asite meeting with Freestyle to be arranged as soon as possible.
e Details on what exactly we can acheive within our budget to be obtained from Freestyle.
e Establish a timeframe for delivery of the project.

The meeting was declared closed at 7.52pm



